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Council Quotes - cont'd from page | 

from Reeve Cavanaugh, suggested that 
the Board of Management for the District 
Home for the Aged be expanded by 
three or four members and that half 
the membership of the Board be composed 
of appointments from the municipalities 
contributing the greatest amount due to 
their high assessment. 

The Ontario Good Roads Association 
will meet at Thunder Bay June 9th and 
10th. The local road superintendant, 
John Mikus, was invited to attend. 

A letter was read from the Township 
of Marathon inquiring as to the position 
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Schreiber, Ontario 

outstanding architects fees of $27,000 relative to 

the proposed Homes for the Aged at Geraldton and 

Nipigon. 

A resolution was passed by Terrace Bay Council 

. that the outstanding commitment of $27,000 should 

be borne 100% by the Provincial Government, as 
this expenditure was not authorized under any 

existing provincial legislation. 
One application was received for an appointment | 

to the Recreation Committee, that of Mrs. Sue 

Bulawka. This will be brought to the Recreation 
Committee for recommendation. 

A letter was sent to Mr. P. LeBrun suggesting he — 

take advantage of the paving company in the © 

area, to complete permanent surfacing on Fort 

Garry Road. Copies of this letter will be sent 
to the Department of Public Works and the General 
Contractor, Bilodeau Construction Co. 

The Volunteer Fire Department noted in their 
report that they had answered one fire call to the 
Imperial Motel. The regular monthly fire practice 
was held. 

Accounts passed for payment were: Township - 

$93,347 .58; Hydro - $53,213.36; Library - $503.25 
and Recreation Committee - $7,397.67. 

  

    

    

    

W. Brian 

Hubelit, of 

Terrace Bay 
recently | 
received his} 
Bachelor of 

   

   
    
   

   

  

   Acadia Un= 

iversity, 

Wolfville, 
Nova Scotia 

Brian 

studied 

pipe organ : 
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    for a year, before entering Acadia 

in 1967.  


